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Media Release 

 
Pedestrian struck by vehicle on McCarran at Nichols   

 

On Wednesday, January 29, 2014 at approximately 7:07 pm, troopers from the Nevada Highway Patrol 

were dispatched to a crash involving a pedestrian who was struck by an automobile at South McCarran at 

Nichols Blvd.. The 38-year-old male was walking on McCarran crossing at Nichols when he was struck. 

 

The preliminary crash investigation details indicates that a Gray Ford Explorer driven by Sean Bardin a 

42-year-old Sparks resident was traveling southbound on McCarran when he struck a pedestrian as he 

was crossing the highway.  Mr. Bardin is cooperating with the Nevada Highway Patrol during 

investigation.  The 38-year-old Sparks resident succumbed to his injuries at the scene.   

 

Our agency will release additional information as we learn it to include sharing the name of the victim 

once the next-of-kin notification is made. 

 

Trooper Chris Kelly of the Nevada Highway Patrol’s Major Accident Investigation Team is investigating 

this tragedy.  Witnesses or anyone with additional information about the crash should contact him at (775) 

689-4661 or ckelly@dps.state.nv.us regarding case number NHP-140102428. 
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